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welcome@tacso.eu

From: Nermina Krajina <krajinanermina@gmail.com>

Sent: 26 February 2020 21:49

To: Welcome@tacso.eu

Subject: COMMENT

Dear All, 
There should be concrete activities 
It is very important to have psycho-social counseling and support for  
citizens, because my Association "Embrace", which is engaged in social  
activity (we are newly formed) in cooperation with our citizens, and  
we have noticed that due to various events in our BiH, high  
unemployment, youth leaving, peer violence, etc., there is a great  
need of the citizens for such assistance. I think this should be  
included in programming, where we, as an Association, could help  
because we have a strong team of people.   
Greetings 


